
 

 

LEAVERS SHIRTS 2024 

 
Dear Parents,  
 

 
Thank you for your patience regarding the Leavers Shirt process this year. The Year 6 Class has designed the shirt and 
we have once again decided to go through Fully Promoted in Mandurah to get them made. Unfortunately, due to 
unforeseen issues with the manufacturer, the delivery of the Leavers Shirts has been significantly delayed. These 
issues have been beyond our control, and we apologise for the inconvenience. Our aim is to have the shirts ready for 
the Year 6s to wear by the end of Term 2. 
 
I have travelled to Fully Promoted and picked up sample shirts for students to try on for size. With support from 
additional staff members, all students have been sized using the sizing kit and the sizes sent to the manufacturer. 
 
There is no limit to how many shirts you can order. This can be part of your child’s uniform for the remainder of the 
year. They will still be required to wear their faction shirt on Fridays for sport with Mrs Cottingham.  
 
COST: $55 
 

We ask that the money is transferred by Friday 07/06/2024 as we need to put down the deposit on the following 

Monday morning. Payment is asked to please be either by bank deposit to St Joseph’s School or in person, by 

EFTPOS, in the front office. Bank deposit details are as follows:  
 

St Joseph’s School 
BSB: 086 956 
Account number: 50 837 8936  
As a reference please use the student surname/Leavers ***** 
 
 

 

 

 

PLEASE RETURN COMPLETED BELOW: -  

Student’s Name:  

 

 

Payment made by (please circle)                           Direct Deposit                         EFTPOS in the office  

 
 

Kind regards,  
 

Mrs Caroline Leighton 
Assistant Principal  

Quantity 


